
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

May 6, 2016 

Sue C. Hestor 
San Franciscans for Reasonable Growth 
870 Market Street, Suite 1128 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

City Hall 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco 94102-4689 
Tel. No. 554-5184 
Fax No. 554-5163 
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227 

Subject: Appeal of California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Adoption of 
Mitigated Negative Declaration - 1066 Market Street Project - Withdrawal 

Dear Ms. Hestor: 

The Office of the Clerk of the Board is in receipt of your letter dated May 2, 2016, (copy 
attached), withdrawing the Mitigated Negative Declaration Appeal for 1066 Market 
Street. 

Proposed appeals may be withdrawn at any time up until and including during the 
scheduled hearing before the Board of Supervisors. Given that you have withdrawn 
your appeal prior to the noticing of the hearing and scheduling of the matter, this 
Mitigated Negative Declaration Appeal will not be noticed or agendized for a Board 
meeting. 

The appeal filing fee of $562, made payable to the Planning Department, will not be 
processed and is enclosed as it is being returned to you. If you have any questions 
please feel free to contact John Carroll, Legislative Clerk., at (415) 554-4445. 

Very truly yours, 

..,_........._, 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

c: Julie Burdick, Project Sponsor 
Jon Givner, Deputy City Attorney 
Kate Stacy, Deputy City Attorney 
Marlena Byrne, Deputy City Attorney . 
John Rahaim, Planning Director 

Scott Sanchez, Zoning Administrator, Planning Department 
Sarah Jones, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Planning Department 
Don Lewis, Planning Department 


